
St. Bridget’s 

Book Drive 

Please send any gently used  books you have to school by  

February 26 

In honor of National Reading Month,  

we will be donating them to the books shelf which is  

located at the River Falls Food Pantry. 

You can donate books for children, as well as, adults. 

Thank you for your help with this  

community service project. 


